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14th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

RE: Chess Club 2020 

For this club to run smoothly I hope the following information will be helpful.  Please could you return the 

reply slip below confirming your child’s participation. Children will have lunch first and then meet in the 

ICT suite at 12.30.   All levels welcome to play.  Boards and pieces are provided. 

 

Dates 

Wednesday 22nd January 

Wednesday 29th January 

Wednesday 5th February 

Wednesday 12th February 

Wednesday 26th February 

Wednesday 4th March 

Wednesday 11th March 

Wednesday 18th March 

Wednesday 25th March 

Wednesday 1st April 

 

 

 

Total Cost 

£ 10.00 to be paid through Parent Pay  

 

 

 

Chess Club Membership Slip  

 

Name…………………………………………………….  Class…………………………… 

 

 

My child will be attending chess club. 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………… 
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